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Waterloo Friendly Society Meeting 1827 
 

 
 
On Monday last, being Waterloo day, the Waterloo Friendly Society held their 8th annual meeting at 
the Crown Inn, Ludgershall.  The morning was ushered in by the ringing of bells and other 
demonstrations of joy.  The members attended divine service and heard a most appropriate 
discourse, delivered by the Rev. A. B. Hutchins, from the 18th chapter of Proverbs, 24th verse.   
 
The members afterwards partook of a very excellent dinner served by Mr. Lansley.  After dinner the 
members paraded the streets with their banners and an excellent band of music and the day was 
spent with friendship, mirth and loyalty. 
 
Salisbury and Winchester Journal, 25 June 1827 


